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Evans, Timothy

From: Katie Andrle <kmandrle@ndow.org>
Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2025 9:36 PM
To: Evans, Timothy
Subject: RE: Variance WPVAR25-0002 Ellis

This Message Is From an External Sender  
This message came from outside of Washoe County -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the 
content is safe.  

  Report Suspicious 

Hey Tim, 

I believe 7 feet should keep a coyote out, but they are pretty agile, it wouldn’t surprise me if one ends up getting 
over eventually. As long as the fence doesn’t have any sharp points at the top in case a deer tries to jump it. 
However, 7 feet is pretty much a barrier to deer. It is a small property so it isn’t posing a barrier to a migratory 
corridor or something similar.  

Thanks for reaching out. 

Katie Andrle 
Western Region Supervising 
Habitat Biologist 
Habitat Division 
Phone: 775-688-1145 
Email: kmandrle@ndow.org 

Nevada Department of Wildlife 
1100 Valley Road 
Reno, Nevada 89512 

Support Nevada’s Wildlife..buy a 
Fishing & Hunting license! 

This message is intended only for the named recipient. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, 
distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited 


